
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Bureau of Sanitation, with the assistance from the City Attorney to report on 
any changes needed to the Municipal Code and the ramifications of failure to comply with 
the Municipal Code.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


